
 
 
 
 
 
Parents, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to the fall sports’ parent 
meeting.  The meeting will be held on Saturday, August 17th 2019 in the 
High School Performing Arts Center.  Registration will begin at 8:30am, 
and the meeting will get underway at 9:00am. Immediately after the 
parent meeting, I would like to invite you to attend your son’s/daughter’s 
inter-squad scrimmage. 
 
 I want to encourage every athlete’s parent to attend, because we will be 
discussing valuable information that will help your child be successful in 
the Fort Osage Athletic Program.  This meeting will give you an overview 
about our entire athletic program and provide information about 
insurance, eligibility,  MSHSAA requirements, and other pertinent 
information.  You will also have the opportunity to listen to your 
son/daughter’s head coach about sport specific information. 
 
The Fort Osage Athletic Booster Club will be selling Fort Osage apparel 
throughout the morning. 
 
 ​There will also be a table for paying the annual activity fee​. (This fee 
$40​, is separate from any team fees-not paid to coaches) 
 
Thank you for supporting the Fort Osage Athletic Program.  I look 
forward to visiting with you on August 17​th​. 
 
Go Indians! 
 
 
Ryan Schartz 
Activities Director 
Fort Osage High School 
Phone:  (816)650-7041 


